Nancy Tran

From: Mary Sharkey <msharkey.rnbsn@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2025 8:58 PM **To:** Landuse Secretary; Hugh Sharkey

Subject: 2023-12-14 LUB Resolution 2023-20; memorialized; REQUEST 1-year extension to build.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To: Land Use Board

On December 14, 2023, the Land Use Board memorialized Their approval of My Application and plans to build a Residential Property on 9 Shrewsbury Avenue.

For Personal reasons, I request a one-year extension to build the Residential property.

Please add this item to the September LUB Meeting Agenda. Can the LUB approve this written request, or do I have to attend the Meeting in Person?

Thank you for Your consideration and let Me know if anything else is needed.

Respectfully, Mary T. Sharkey